

March 11, 2008

Mr. Frank M. Lacny, General Manager ACSI Mechanical 10836 Walnut St., Mokena, IL 60448

Subject: Two (2) New Boiler Burners at Adventist Hinsdale Hospital

Dear Frank,

Hinsdale Hospital is always searching for better ways to save money as well as to conserve energy. In my conversation with you, you assured me that by changing out the old burners with the new adjustable Weishaupt burners, there were energy savings to be gained. Instead of taking the chance that it would save money, you took the time to conduct an ROI study on the burners so we can better understand our potential cost savings. I wanted to thank you for your help in confirming the energy savings with the burners which became an important factor in making our decision to proceed with the project.

Not only was your estimation correct, but it was even better than expected. You had projected a 6.2% cost savings in natural gas resulting in a 3.8 years pay back. We surpassed that number significantly and are now looking at a 2.4 years pay back. It has contributed to the efficient operations of the hospital's heating and cooling systems as well as to the bottom line.

The burners have now been installed for a year with very minor issues. We would like to replace the burner of the third boiler but it may take some time before we get the capital needed. The payback period for the third boiler will be longer because of its being a redundant unit.

I want to congratulate you and your group for a job well done. I'm looking forward in doing another project with you again.

Sincerely,

Rey L. Tuazon, P.E., CHFM

Manager of Utilities Facilities Administration